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World Book Day – Thursday 2nd March 2017 
Costume Parade – Friday 26th May 2017 

 
In celebration of World Book Day, we have decided this year the 
theme for our day will be ‘magic!’ in conjunction with the Harry 
Potter opportunity to win one of two ‘Magical Family Holidays’.  
Due to the growing size of our school and weather at this time of 
year, we have decided to hold our World Book Day on Friday 26th 
May, hoping the weather will be in our favour in order to be able 
to have our costume parade outside in the playground. 
 
The magic theme can include any magical character: witches, 
wizards, fairy godmothers, rabbits, dragons, fairies ……… magic in 
its broadest sense.   
 
There will be a costume parade during the day and the whole day’s 
curriculum will revolve around the theme of magic. 
 
We look forward to seeing all the children in costumes. 
 
Please find attached a £1 book token that will expire on 26th March 
and a Dreamworks Tour voucher that will enable up to five people 
a 50% discount. 
 
 
 

      
 


